Argentina

Dear Sirs:

We are pleased to address you. In relation to his note OHCHR / RRDD / FGM on Resolution 27/22 "Intensifying global efforts and exchange of best practices for the effective elimination of female genital mutilation" timely co-sponsored by the Republic Argentina.

First, we hereby inform that our country is not among the countries affected by the scourge of female genital mutilation.

Notwithstanding the foregoing, the Repúblia Argentina strongly condemns this phenomenon understood as constituting a clear violation of human rights of women.

That is why under the Universal Periodic Review of the United Nations Human Rights Council, our country incoporó systematically to female genital mutilation among the main concerns expressed in the recommendations and / or questions to those countries those that the occurrence of that scourge is recorded.

We pray to you. Take kindly confirm receipt of this email
